
 

 

 
No. OFF.DEP/2020                  03rd December 2020 

 
 

    N O T I C E 

 

(B.Tech Admissions : A.Y. 2020-21) 
 

 

Prospective students, who are eager to apply for admission to various B.Tech 

courses at our institution are hereby informed that we are waiting for the admission 

schedule to be announced by the State CET Cell, Maharashtra. As soon as the schedule 

is published by State CET Cell, the process of online form filling for the institutional 

quota seats (20% of the total intake of 660) at our institute will be initiated. Notification 

to that effect will appear in various newspapers within 3 days from the date of publication 

of the schedule & start of the registration process by the State CET Cell. 

We require the candidates to fill in the registration number (which they will be 

getting from State CET Cell) in our online form. All are requested to keep checking the 

college website for latest information related to admissions on a regular basis. 

Best of luck to all the students! 

 

Stay Home and Stay Safe. 

    

      

 

                Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                   (Principal)                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


